
 
 

Economic Commission for Europe 
Administrative Committee for the TIR Convention, 1975 
Seventy-second session 
Geneva, 5–6 February 2020 
Item 7 of the provisional agenda 
Audit of the accounts of TIR Executive Board and TIR secretariat 

  Audit of the accounts of TIRExB and the TIR secretariat 

  Note by the secretariat 

In Annex, the secretariat reproduces a letter that sent to the United Nations Ethics Office, 
further to Recommendation No 6 of the United Nations Office of Oversight Services (OIOS): 
“ECE should seek the advice of the Ethics Office on the apparent conflict of interest arising 
from its arrangement with the external partner on the eTIR project, including the receipt of 
funds from the external partner to whom ECE has become accountable under the contribution 
agreement, despite having the responsibility to assist the Executive Board in overseeing the 
external partner’s operations and assessing its compliance with the TIR Convention.”1 

------ 

  

  
  1  For the full report, please refer to document ECE/TRANS/WP.30/AC.2/2019/25; 
  www.unece.org/fileadmin/DAM/trans/bcf/ac2/documents/2019/ECE-TRANS-WP30-AC2-2019-

25e.pdf 
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